
  

 

125​th​ Anniversary of EC 

January 12, 2017 

 

Dear EC Families & Friends, 

Our biggest fundraiser of the year is ​3 Months ​away! We need help, your 
help. As we celebrate our 125​th​ year offering Christian Education we want it 
to be the most financially successful in history. The Auction Gala will be 
held on Thursday, April 20​th​ at the Indian Trail Club and we need specific 
items for both the Live and Silent Auction. If you’ve donated or never given 
before but think you might, this is what we are seeking. Do you have any 
contacts that would benefit our auction, we’d love the introduction! 

 

TRAVEL & ENTERTAINMENT  

● Vacation Rental By Owner (VRBO), 
Home Away, Airbnb, Private Homes, 
Time Shares ​(can be off season and 
have specific restrictions) 

● Bed & Breakfasts, Hotel Nights, Airline 
Tickets, Cruises, DISNEY, Ski Trips 

● Performances: Concerts, Comedy Clubs, 
Broadway Shows, PAC Shows, Sports… 

EXPERIENCES 

● Unique Activities (Escape Rooms, 
Mystery Dinners, Cooking, Tours...) 

● Themed Events: Medieval Times, 
Amusement Parks, Festivals 

● Celebrity Meet & Greets 
● Golf Outings & Equipment 
● Outdoors Activities: Fishing Trips, RV 

Rentals/Trips, Camp Sites & 
Equipment, Kayaks, Skiing, SUP 
Lessons 

● Adventures: Sky Diving, Climbing, etc… 

SERVICES 

● Shadowing Experience 
● Housekeeping Package 
● Personal Shopper Experience 
● Home Design/Organizer  
● Babysitting Package 
● Remodeling Services: Fireplace 

Makeover, Interior Painting, Interior 
Designer, Cabinet Restoration, etc… 

● Kitchen/Food Services: Personal Chef, 
In-Home Cook, Delivery package 

ELECTRONICS 

● Echo or other A.I. Device 
● Gear VR Oculus Virtual Reality Glasses 
● Large Screen Smart TV 
● iPad Pro, Mini or iPhone 7 Plus 
● New Xbox game Console & non-violent 

games 
● 3D printer for home 
● Sonos Speakers 

 



The bidding battles are about to begin, be part of EC’s most exciting event 
of the year and donate to the night we all talk about. Donor’s names will be 
listed (unless otherwise requested) on mobile bidding devices.  

Please email ​katietarta@easternchristian.org​ with what you will be 
providing for the auction or if you have a connection for us to get that item. 
We also will invest into a number of items, experiences and vacations for 
bidding at a reduced rate and welcome a discussion on items we could 
provide on consignment or with bidding reserves. 

 

We really appreciate your support. 

 

Truly, 

 

Katie Tarta 

 

The Foundation Office 

katietarta@easternchristian.org 

973-310-0412 

 

mailto:katietarta@easternchristian.org
mailto:katietarta@easternchristian.org
mailto:katietarta@easternchristian.org

